
CHF HOA Bulletin – December 2010 
 

  Bi-Annual Brush/Bulky Item Pickup will be Monday, December 6th.   This means that this 
coming weekend is your last chance to get items out to the curb and throw away (for FREE) 
all the bulky items and brush that are collecting around your house.  A great way to stay in 
compliance with our city codes and ordinances!  If you have any questions, or need any help 
moving items, please email me and I can put you in contact with fellow neighbors that 
would be glad to help. 
 

 Judging for the CHF HOA Christmas Decorating Contest will be on Sunday, December 
19th, 2010.  Prizes will be awarded as follows: 1st Place: $100; 2nd Place: $50; 3rd Place: $25; 2 
Honorable Mentions: $10 HEB Gift Card.  So head out and decorate your lawn and house 
to show off your Christmas spirit! 
 

  Interested in joining the CHF HOA Board of Directors?  Elections will take place at our 
Annual Meeting in February.  For people interested in joining our Board, this is your 
opportunity to nominate yourself, have your name placed on the ballot, and make a 
difference in our community.  Nominations are to be sent either via email to: 
sgregory10@satx.rr.com, or snail-mailed to: 
Sue Gregory 
Secretary, CHF HOA 
2319 Shady Crest Circle 
San Antonio, TX 78231 
 
Please note: Nominations must be received by February 1st, 2011 and you must have paid 
your 2011 HOA membership dues.  Nominees will have a few moments to address the 
audience if they choose to do so.  Absolutely no nominations will be accepted from the 
floor during the meeting. 
 

  I received reports that the Police Department has been patrolling our neighborhood 
during the early morning hours and ticketing any cars parked in the alley or that are parking 
too close to the sidewalk crosswalks.    
 

  Mr. Olf Henderson will conduct for all residents of Castle Hills Forest and Oak Meadow a 
free 45 minute self defense lesson. Teenagers are welcome to come with their parents.  The 
meeting will take place at the Oak Meadow United Methodist Church on January 5th, 2011 at 
7 PM.  We are trying to get a SAFFE officer to speak for about 20 minutes.  Mr. Henderson 
works with NEISD and other school districts in anti-kidnapping training and other 
projects. Contact Marge Present at marjdave1@sbcglobal.net. 
 

  The work on our pool began earlier this week!  Should take approximately 2 weeks 
(weather permitting).  I know we are all relieved to see this valuable investment in our 
neighborhood being brought up to code and resurfaced so as to provide many more years of 
enjoyment to our community. 
 
Any questions?  Please feel free to contact me at: chfsatx@aol.com  or  744-9312 

sgregory10@satx.rr.com
marjdave1@sbcglobal.net
chfsatx@aol.com


 
 
 


